UNIVERSITY OF

MEMORANDUM

To: Donna E. Shalala, President

From:  Stephen Sapp S’
Chair, Faculty Senate < == }A/
Date: September 26, 2007

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2007-25(B) — Name Change of the Department of
Orthopaedics and Rehabilitation

The Faculty Senate, at its March 28, 2007 voted unanimously to approve the Name Change of
the Department of Orthopaedics and Rehabilitation

The legislation is now forwarded to you for your action.

SS/ib

cc: Thomas LeBlanc, Executive Vice President and Provost
David J. Birnbach, Vice Provost for University Administration and Faculty Affairs

Faculty Senate
1252 Memorial Drive, 325 Ashe Admin. Bldg.
Coral Gables, Florida 33124
Phone: (305) 284-3721 * Fax: (305) 284-5515
http://www.miamt.edu/FacultySenate
email: facsen@miami.edu




Faculty Scnate Legislation #2007-25(B) — Name Change of the Department of Orthopaedics and
Rehabilitation

PRESIDENT’S RESPONSE

APPROVEDM%Q‘/(——' DATE: IOJ‘l(’7

(President’s Signature)

OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT: JEAN — Miller Sehodl /3 Medicwne

EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION:

(if other than June I next following)

NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:

REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):
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MILLER

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

September 7, 2006

Pascal 1. Goldschmidt, MD

Senior Vice President for Medical Affairs and Dean
Leonard M. Miller School of Medicine at the University of Miami

Post Office Box 016099 (R-699)
Mian, Florida 33101

Dear Dean Goldschmidt,

Dr. Brown and I have both proposed the name change of the Department of Orthopedics
and Rehabilitation to the Department of Orthopedics to our respective faculty and have
received their support via ballots. This name change is now appropriate since there is a
full-fledged Department of Rehabilitation Medicine in the School of Medicine. The
name change will prevent overlap and confusion within the University of Miami at large.

Sincerely yours,

" DawrCa 2

Diana D. Cardenas, MD, MITA
Professor and Chair
Department of Rehabilitation Medicine

“/’1 W/Zﬁ_w_m_ﬁ

Mark D Brown, MD, PhD
Professor and Chair
Department Orthopedics and Rehabilitation

[Q j] UNI.\'EFSFI’Y(X‘

Depactment of Rehabilitation Medicine » Leonard M. Miller School of Medicine
Post Oftice Box 016960 (D-461) = Mlami, Florida 33101
305-585-1320 « Fax: 305-585-1340




MILLER

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

DPascal J. Goldschmidt, M.D., FACC
Senior Vice President for Medical Affaivs and Dean
Chief Executive Qfficer, Miami Medicine

January 10, 2007

Abdul Mian, Ph.D.
Speaker, Medical School Faculty Council
University of Miami Miller School of Medicine

RE: Department Name Change
Dear Dr, Mian,

I would like to request the School Council/Faculty Senate’s approval to change the name
of the Department of Orthopedics and Rehabilitation to the Department of Orthopedics.

Attached is a letter from Drs. Diana Cardenas and Mark Brown requesting the proposed
name change. As stated in their memo, they have received support from their respective
faculty via ballots, Iam in full agreement that the requested name change will prevent
overlap and confusion within the University of Miami, since we now have a full-fledged
Department of Rehabilitation Medicine. The double name “Ortho/Rehab” has created a
confusion for the Department of Rehabilitation Medicine from such areas as the non-
medical portions of the University, on financial reports, their status on the web, problems
with recruiting new faculty and having to differentiate the two departments.

[ appreciate your consideration of this request. Please feel free to give me a call if you
should have any questions.

With best regards,
Rmij- G SLilE

Pascal J. Goldschmidt, M.D.
Senior Vice President for Medical Affairs and Dean

PIG/pm
Attachiment

ce: Diana D. Cardenas, MD, MHA
Mark D. Brown, MD, PhD

W IVERSITY OF

LEONARD M, MILLER SCHOOI. OF MEDICINE
Post Office Box 016099 (R-699) « Miami, Florida 33101
Location: 1600 N.W, 10th Avenue, RMSB 1140 « Miami, Florida 33136
305-243-6545 » Fax: 305-243-4888




"UNIVERSITY OF

Thomas J. LeBlanc, Ph.D. MEMORANDUM
Ixecutive Vice President and Provost
February 7, 2007
To: Steve Sapp
Chair, Faculty Senate
From: Thomas J. LeBlanc, Ph.D. ~ %
Executive Vice President and{Provost

Subject: Department Name Change Approval

I write to confirm that the Deans approved the name change for the
Department of Orthopaedics and Rehabilitation to the Department of Orthopaedics.
at today’s meeting of the Academic Deans’ Policy Council.

TL/em

cc:  Dean Pascal Goldschmidt

P.O. Box 248033
Coral Gables, Florida 33124-4628
305-284-3356
Fax: 305-284-6758




